Georgia Town Administrator

From: Colin Conger <colincong@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, November 17, 2023 10:27 AM

To: Cheryl Letourneau

Cc: Georgia Treasurer

Subject: Fwd: ARPA Funds for HS reimbursements
Attachments: DOC110723-11072023072719.pdf; Invoice_1623

_from_Pro_Home_and_Business_Services.pdf

To: Georgia Selectboard

At the Selectboard budget meeting | attended earlier this month, we discussed possible reimbursement to the
Historical Society for the capital improvements we have incurred for energy efficiencies and security for our
building.

| have attached paid invoices for recently completed projects.

New front entrance door (Heat loss and security) $1,800

Lighting and heat controls in research area $1,327.30
Crawl space weatherization and soffit repair $2,100
Total $5,227.30

Would you please consider the use of ARPA funds to reimburse the Georgia Historical Society for these
energy savings and building security improvements. These improvements were necessary to maintain and
protect the valuable historical records / information associated with Georgia.

Thank you,
Colin Conger
For the Georgia Historical Society



